
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12:00 PM 

Thursday Thistle Club 7:00 PM 

 Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 

Friday Bazaar Drop-offs 2-4 and 7-9 PM 

Saturday Holly Tea Bazaar 11 AM to 2 PM 
 

BELLS OF PEACE:  On November 11th, at the going down of the sun, communities across Canada 

will mark the 100th anniversary of the end of the First World War with the ringing of 100 bells.  St. 

Paul’s will be participating in the bell ringing.  After the bells fall silent, a lone bagpiper will play 

“Amazing Grace” at Governor Simcoe Square.  Bruce Murray is that lone bagpiper.  When you 

hear the bells toll and the piper play, take a moment to pause and remember all those who served 

and sacrificed. 
 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH 
 

Monday, November 12th at noon 

Tai Shan Restaurant 

West Street, Simcoe 

Please contact Peggy McArthur to confirm your attendance,  

either to 519-426-7796 or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca. 
 

 

ST. PAUL’S MITTEN TREE 

We need lots of knitted articles (mittens, hats, scarves … especially black, for teenagers), socks 

and children’s toothbrushes.  These items will be donated to two of our church missions, 

Evangel Hall in Toronto and 

Winnipeg Inner City Missions in Winnipeg.  
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST:  November 18th, 2018 

Speaker:  Stuart Burnett 

Topic:  “Paramedicine in Ontario and Norfolk”     

Coffee @8:00 AM        Breakfast @ 8:30 AM      A Super Deal @ $5.00! 
      

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Sunday, 
November 11th 

3:00 PM 

Grand River Chorus presents 
“Peace After War” with special guests 

The Canadian Orpheus Male Choir of Hamilton 
Featuring music from the era of WWI 

on the 100th anniversary of its armistice. 
Brantford Armouries, 18 Brant Avenue, Brantford 

Sunday,  
November 18th 

12 – 4 PM 

Norfolk’s “New to You” Adult Sale 

140+ tables of men’s and women’s gently used 
and brand new items, décor and more 



Aud Building, Norfolk Fairgrounds 

Sunday, 
November 18th 

2:00 PM 

“Harmonize the World – Crooners” 

Carillon Belles, with special guest quartets  
“Riot Act” and “Resolution” 

Lighthouse Festival Theatre, Port Dover 
tickets $22, available from 

Heidi Bowman 519-428-1831 

Thursday, 
November 29th  

7:30 PM 

“A Journey to Christmas” 

Libertas Male Choir in Concert 
Knox Presbyterian Church, Woodstock 

Adults $20     Youth (10-14) $10   Under 10 Free 

Saturday, 
December 1st 

7:30 PM 

Handel’s “Messiah” 

 performed by musical ensemble Arcady 
Lighthouse Festival Theatre, Port Dover 

tickets $30, groups (15 or more) $20 
 

Election – a letter to members, a listing of members eligible to be elected, a ballot and an 
envelope.  All ballots are to be returned no later than December 2nd, 2018.  Ballots may be 
returned to the ballot box in the church library or you may mail it to the church.   
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“What will I be doing as an elder?” 

 

As an elder you look to Jesus for direction, striving to serve and lead the congregation to further the 

church’s mission and the reign of Christ in the world. It is important to take time to read the Bible and to 

pray, alone and with others.  

 

Elders attend Session meetings where they participate in decision making  related to the congregation. 

Often educational and devotional components are part of the agenda—a reminder that we are all 

lifelong learners, and that elders need God as much as anyone else. 

 

In Session meetings, many voices are heard as elders participate in  discussions about congregational 

matters. However, outside the meetings and for the unity of Session, elders speak with one voice. While 

the Session may regularly deal with sensitive and confidential matters in its meetings, on other matters 

it can communicate frequently and clearly with the congregation to keep everyone informed. 

 



Being an elder is a spiritual calling that can be challenging, interesting and fulfilling.  Elders use their 

God-given gifts to serve and strengthen God’s  Church, helping to lead it forward in its mission to 

announce the good news to the world. 
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Now is the time to be thinking of how YOU can help. 

Thistle Club needs your support!   

This is their annual fund raiser. 

 

Thistle Club will gladly receive donations of new or  

next-to-new articles for the Silent Auction,  

vintage/antique items, books for the Book Sale,  

and craft items.  They do not wish to receive clothing. 

 

Join in for a tasty homemade  

Soup & Sandwich Lunch, including tea/coffee and dessert, 

 for only $7.50, served up by some of our St. Paul students. 

 

Delicious homemade pies will also be for sale,  

Including turkey and beef pies, as well as  

small and large fruit pies (apple and cherry). 

 

Fresh holly and handcrafted jewelry will also be available. 

HOLLY TEA BAZAAR 

Saturday, November 17th 

11:00 AM to 2:00 PM 



 

Come out and enjoy!!! 
   

*A very special thank you to  

our hard-working pie-making crew.* 

 


